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Paul Peterson
540 Atascadero Rd.
Morro Bay, CA 97442

Reference: Application S-69125, Permit S-50206

The partial assignment from Russ and Babette Rose to Paul Peterson has been recorded in the
records of the Water Resources Department.

The Departments records will now show Russell Nickels and Paul Peterson as the permit holders
of record.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
129360 covering the recording fee is also enclosed.

A permit is not a perfected water right, and has conditions and timelines that must be satisfied
prior to a Certificate of Water Right being issued. Please review the permit to be familiar with
the conditions and timelines contained in the permit.

Sincerely,

. T
oy S DV
Mary F. Bjork
Water Rights Program Analyst
Water Right Services Division

Enclosures: Original Request and Receipt #129360

cc: Watermaster #19
Russell Nickels — 430 Winchuck River Rd., Brookings, OR 97415
Data Center, OWRD (cover letter & request)
File



